
Camp Fairfax is a program of Fairfax Recreation- a year round program o�ering community classes for all 
ages.  We are excited you have decided to join us this summer under the redwoods for a unique Fairfax 
experience for your children.

Anne Mannes 
Recreation and Community Services Manager  

Dear Camp Fairfax families,
 
�is will be my 9th year overseeing the 11 year 
tradition of Camp Fairfax in our town.  It’s amazing 
how each summer brings its own joys and challenges 
and this summer I anticipate will be no di�erent.  At 
least we can always count on change.  While my 
counselors will be doing most of the heavy li�ing day 
to day, I am looking forward to being more involved 
this summer making sure protocols are in place and 
keeping our campers safe.  �is summer we have a 
small intimate group of 12 campers over 3 consistent 
weeks.  I am looking forward to what joys can be 
found as we create rhythm within our days and use 
our hands, body, voices and minds to explore and 
discover new skills and talents together.   

Hello Camp Fairfax families!

My name is Finleigh Levinson and I am very 
excited to be joining all of you for my second 
year as a Camp Fairfax counselor. I have 
worked at other types of camps in the area 
and have worked with a variety of di�erent 
families nannying for many years. I grew up 
in Fairfax and the San Geronimo Valley.   I 
love being outside and enjoying our beautiful 
town. In the fall, I will be going to college to 
study elementary education in Montana.  
Although this year will be a bit di�erent, I 
know we will all work together to achieve a 
wonderful camp season in our new normal.  

CAMP FAIRFAX Summer fun in your own backyard!



 
Hello families! 

My name is Jasper Yallop and I have been either a 
camper, CIT and now a counselor since Camp 
Fairfax started eleven years ago. �is fall, I will be a 
Junior at Credo High School in Rohnert Park and I 
am interested in welding, woodwork- ing.  I am 
also a semi- professional scooter rider. Every day I 
am surrounded with little kids who are just learn-
ing how to ride the skatepark and I personally love 
giving tips to them whenever needed or even 
teaching them new tricks. One of the reasons I 
look forward to working at Camp Fairfax every 
year is because when I was a camper, one of the 
CIT’s named Brock was, in my eyes, the coolest 
person in the world. Because of this experience I 
know how awesome it feels to have an older role 
model.  Anytime I can provide that to campers I 
will. �is year is extra special because my little 
brother, Dax, will be returning to Camp Fairfax for 
his second year.  I love to sing camp songs, dance, 
play sports, and bringing as much fun to camp as I 
can. I look forward welcoming new and former 
campers this summer.   

Hi!  I’m Harry Hall.  I am a sophomore 
at college of Marin. I’m majoring in 
Psychology but my favorite activities 
include mountain biking, sur�ng, hiking 
and going to the beach. I have a younger 
brother going into high school as a 
freshman at Drake. I love the outdoors 
and am really looking forward to 
working at Camp Fairfax! 


